
Before the 
Federal Communications Commission 

Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 
In the Matter of 
 
Promoting Efficient Use of Spectrum through 
Improved Receiver Interference Immunity 
Performance   

) 
) 
) 
) 
) 

 
 
ET Docket No. 22-137 

 

EX PARTE REPLY COMMENTS OF COLLINS AEROSPACE 
 
 Collins Aerospace (“Collins”), a division of Raytheon Technologies Corporation, 

provides the following reply comments with respect to the Federal Communications 

Commission’s Notice of Inquiry in the above-referenced docket.1 Collins supports the Joint 

Reply Comments of Aerospace Industries Association, Air Line Pilots Association, International, 

Aviation Spectrum Resources, Inc., The Boeing Company, and the General Aviation 

Manufacturers Association dated July 27, 2022 and the Reply of Airlines of America dated July 

27, 2022.            

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 
/s/ Megan Rae Rosia   
Megan Rae Rosia 
Director, Government Relations & Regulatory Affairs 
Phone: (571) 383-4435 
megan.rosia@collins.com 
 
 
August 9, 2022 

 
1 Promoting Efficient Use of Spectrum through Improved Receiver Interference Immunity Performance, ET Docket 
No. 22-137, Notice of Inquiry, FCC 22-29 (rel. April 21, 2022).   
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